BSPA ARTICLE FOR THE BUCKDEN ROUNDABOUT – AUGUST 2008
Flu vaccinations at the Buckden Surgery will be given on Saturday 11th October this year, between 8am and 2pm.  It will be run by six staff (Doctors and Nurses) in 15 minute sessions and you will be able to book a session at Reception from mid-August.  The Little Paxton Surgery will follow the same format on the same day.      

As requested by patients, there are 3 new books in the Health Information Library, they are for children, ‘Toddler Training’ and for teenagers, ‘So Long, So Sad, So Listen’, and ‘1-2-3 Magic’ - one of which has already been judged “cool” by a reader!

A higher waiting room chair for those who find it difficult getting onto and out of lower chairs, will be available in mid-August and it is hoped the more able-bodied will leave it available for those who need it.

No surprises to note that the holiday season has started and for the next 2 months one of the doctors will be away.   Please remember they are always happy to see patients at either Buckden or Little Paxton where they each work one day a week.  It is easier to book appointments on the Internet if you can.
On 17th June, at very short notice, I was able to arrange a meeting at the Buckden Surgery with a member of the Cambridgeshire Primary Care Trust [PCT] to talk about the planned new Polyclinic in St Neots.  There were about 28 people present including BSPA Committee members, doctors and patients.   A brief presentation was made by Kate Turner which was followed by a very lively question and answer session which left most of us with the distinct impression that she was defending the indefensible and had no logical answers to justify the expense or need for such a Clinic.  Even the strict location criteria that it must be situated near the Railway Station or in the town centre cannot be met because there is no suitable site in either area.  We were told it was to be funded by ‘new money’ and that the PCT was open to suggestions about the Clinic format, but following probing questions it was apparent that the Government had already made those decisions.  The overwhelming opinion of those present was that the new money would be put to more effective use improving and enlarging facilities at existing surgeries and establishing another GP’s surgery along traditional lines, in the new housing area.   The PCT held 4 public meetings in St Neots and although poorly attended, those present were firmly against the Polyclinic concept.
On a final and very encouraging note I would like to record that I have been approached by many people recently, expressing their appreciation for the excellent care they have received from all our doctors.
Sue Paul
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